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                       MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

                MONDAY 11TH DECEMBER, 2006.

Headed Item No: H- I   10
Proposed Redesign of Extension To Grange Castle Golf Course, Clondalkin, Dublin 22
Report on the Public Consultation under Part 8 Planning and Development Regulations 2001
In accordance with proposals approved in June 2002 the existing Grange Castle Golf Course is being extended to a 27 Hole course and proposed new works depot is to be constructed.

It is now proposed to carry out some modifications to the previously approved layout of the Golf Course.

The details of proposed modifications are:-

· A redesign of 8 holes of a revised layout and the provision of a practice area, with all associated maintenance access roadways, earthworks, drainage, irrigation and tree planting and boundary treatment.  

· Six new holes and a practice range located adjacent to Grange Castle Parkway and two new holes located between Baldonnel Road and Baldonnel House, on the southern boundary of the existing golf course.

The Part 8 Public Consultation process  commenced on the 29th September 2006 and the closing date for the receipt of submissions was the 10th November 2006.  

Report : 
No submissions were received by the closing date. 
A report on this proposal was presented to the Lucan/Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting held on 28th November 2006 .

Following discussion the Members Noted the report. 
It is considered that the proposal is in accordance with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area and it is recommended to the Members that the Council proceed with the development.
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